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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 
 

 Have been busy making our own paper maché dinosaur eggs. 

 Have been matching quantity to number.  

 Watched a film of a volcano erupting. 

 Did a volcano experiment using bicarb and vinegar. 

 Moved in different ways when dancing with ribbons. 

 Took part in a number recognition activity matching numbered 

keys to padlocks. 

 Worked together to put up our Christmas trees & decorated them 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  
 

 Making clay volcanos, making them & then decorating them. 

 Making cinnamon buns. 

 Decorating Christmas decorations to put around the nursery. 

 Going on a Christmas pudding number hunt. 

 Working on shape recognition during a threading activity. 

Home learning : 

 

 
To support the children with shape recognition, what shapes can 

they find round the house? 
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We are inviting the children to wear a Christmas 
jumper to nursery on  

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December to 
raise money for the Save the Children’s charity. 

________________________________________________________ 

 

 

We will be having our end of term Christmas party 
on Wednesday 20th December 

Non-session children invited in at 10:30 

All children will finish at 12:30. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Monday the 18th December  

- Please can we ask that non-session 

children are dropped into the nursery 

at 10:00am. 

- Doors to the church will open from 

10:00am 

- No outfits needed 

- Songs will last for about 20 minutes 

and everyone is invited to the church 

hall afterwards for mulled wine and 

mince pies. 


